
 

 

April Bulletin 

 

Hello, everyone! I hope you all had a wonderful and blessed Easter with 

family and friends. I know that I did, and am now enjoying the beautiful 

spring weather. 

 

In March I attended the 2
nd

 district meeting at Fort Campbell and the 4
th

 

district meeting at Shepherdsville. Both meetings were informative and well 

run. Thanks to the ladies of both districts for their delightful hospitality and 

delicious luncheons. I, also, was honored to attend the American Legion 

Oratorical Contest in Frankfort. The three finalists were outstanding 

speakers and very knowledgeable about the Constitution of the United 

States. With young people like these we can be assured that our country will 

be in good hands. The winner was a young man from the 7
th

 district.  

Congratulations to all three! 

 

I hope to see you at Spring Conference in Florence on April 16. There will 

be a DEC meeting on Friday evening at 6:30. On Saturday, in addition to our 

normal meeting, we will be addressed by our Southern Division National 

Vice President, Flora Jean Craig of North Carolina. We will have two other 

guests who will speak on topics dealing with women veterans. It should be a 

very interesting meeting. 

 

I see that our membership is still trickling in. Keep up the good work! 

 

I cannot wait to hear about all of the good things you are doing in your units. 

You make us Kentucky proud. 

 

Remember to thank a veteran every day. It is because of them that we are 

able to live in America the beautiful, home of the brave. 

 

 

Donna Thurman, 

President, Department of Kentucky 

 

Donnathurman113@yahoo.com 

 

270-268-3296 
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